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Farewell gathering for Gareth at Princess Christian Care Home

Last week we said our goodbyes to Gareth who has worked on our Maintenance Team at Princess Christian Care Home for

over 7 years.

Gareth is moving on to a caretaker position in a school, so we had a leaving get together with our Manager Mario and staff team to

wish him well for the future.

Everyone enjoyed some delicious cakes as they wished Gareth a fond farewell.

Best of luck from all of us Gareth – thank you for all your hard work and dedication to our Home.

 

 


